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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
PRESS RELEASE 

Media Contact: Terrie Prosper, 415.703.1366, news@cpuc.ca.gov 

CPUC ISSUES STATEMENT ON 
MOTIONS TO BE FILED BY CITY OF SAN BRUNO 

SAN FRANCISCO, July 28, 2014 - The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) 
today made the following comment in response to Motions that the City of San Bruno 
said it will file alleging ex parte violations and seeking the recusal of the CPUC's 
President from the penalty consideration cases against Pacific Gas and Electric 
Company (PG&E) for the 2010 pipeline rupture in San Bruno: 

The CPUC remains focused on obtaining from its Administrative Law Judges the 
penalty recommendation against PG&E for the tragic pipeline rupture in San Bruno, 
and on improving safety in all of the industries the CPUC regulates. 

The CPUC takes seriously all allegations of bias and rule violations and will evaluate 
the Motions when filed by the City of San Bruno, including providing an opportunity for 
parties to comment. 

For more information on the CPUC, please visit www.cpuc.ca.gov. 
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